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To request medication administration at school, please note the following procedures:

· A “Parent’s Request to Administer Medication in School” form must be completed by your child’s medical provider for prescription and non-prescription medications. This form also needs to be signed by the parent or guardian.

· A new form is needed for all changes in medication, dose, or time.

· The medication should be brought to school by a parent/guardian or responsible adult. Students are not allowed to transport any medications (even cough drops)
· The medication container must be labeled by the pharmacy with the student's name, prescriber's name, name of medication, dosage, route, conditions for storage, prescription date, and expiration date. Parents may request an extra bottle for use at school from the pharmacy.
· Unless otherwise specified, medication orders are valid for the entire school year.

· Expired or discontinued medication not picked up by the last day of school will be destroyed/ disposed.
